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5490 Eglinton Street, Burnaby, BC V5G 2B2 

Tel: 604-296-9014 
gilpin.burnabyschools.ca 

 
 

 
September 2024 

Dear Families, 

This year each Kindergarten student is asked to pay $30.00 towards school supplies.  

The school/teachers will be purchasing the supplies for the class.  In this way, each teacher 

can purchase exactly the number, kind, and style of supplies they would like to use.  With 

that money, each classroom teacher will buy supplies to divide for each student to have 

their own individual supplies. 

Please fill out the bottom portion of this form and return to your child’s classroom 

teacher to show that you have paid on-line or email the teacher your On-Line Payment 

Reference Number.  On-line payment is made through School Cash Online and can be 

accessed through the Gilpin Website.  If this fee is a hardship for your family, or if you have 

any questions, please contact your child’s classroom teacher.  

 

Sincerely, 

Kindergarten Teachers 

 
  Cut Off and Return to Your Child’s Teacher   

 
 

School Supplies Payment 
Due Thursday September 19, 2024 

 
Child’s Name:        Division #:    
 
 
 

I have paid on-line for school supplies.  
 
On-Line Payment Reference Number: __________________________ 

 
Please return this notice with your School Cash Online Reference number or child’s supplies. 


